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I strongly oppose this measure. Not only does the Ballot measure violet the 

constitution and our rights, having it bypass courts and only be allowed in Marion 

County Court is ludacris. Increasing the fee and adding all these other ramifications 

makes it difficult for  gun owners and violates personal freedoms and rights.  

 

The new program for law enforcement officers for the training lacks funding. There 

are plenty of gun clubs that offer training, I took a class in Sherwood. 

 

Increasing fees is also not fair, things are so expensive now and this affects 

hardworking Oregonians many of which can barely afford food and rent 

 

 


